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We learnt all about the role of the Co-op staff and 
the Co-op this week.  We took a walk to the shop to 
buy some food for snack time.  We used money to 
purchase the items and asked the people on the tills 
about their jobs. 

 

Something Special 
 

Brambles Class Assembly 
 
Friday 14th December is the Brambles pre-school’s 
Winter Class Assembly. ALL children are invited and each 
group will have their time to shine on the stage. The 
assembly is between 11am – 12.30pm.   
 
After the songs, there will be time to enjoy a bring and 
share lunch and an opportunity to get to meet the other 
families.  At the end, please collect all of your child’s 
belongings from their peg.  
 
Your child is welcome to dress up in their Christmas 
jumpers but please, NO fancy dress costumes (eg 
Spiderman/Princess).  
 
More information will be sent home next week along 
with details about which food items to bring along to the 
assembly with you on the day. 

 

 

This Week’s Learning 

Carpet Time 

 
Please could you donate some of your time to 
help at the PTA Christmas Fair on Friday 7th 

December.  Brambles staff are helping between 
3-5pm. Are you able to help during the 
school/pre-school day to set up the hall or help 
during the fair on a stall for an hour? The PTA 
generously give Brambles money to subsidise the 
end of year trip and leavers’ gifts. 

Brambles dress up as a real hero day 
Friday 7th December 

In return for a donation for the PTA Christmas Fair 
PTA Christmas Fair 

Friday 7th December 3-5pm 
Brambles Winter Assembly 

Friday 14th December 11am - 12.30pm 
Last day of preschool 

Wednesday 19th December 3pm 

 

  

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 

Stories: Sounds around Town  

Listen, Listen 
 
Song:  Assembly songs  
 
Rhyme:  5 little ducks 

 


